APPOINTMENT

Approving the appointment of Barbara D. Logan to serve as a member of the Carnegie Library Board for a term to expire on December 31, 2007.

In Council Narch 2, 2004.

Read and approved by Motion of Council.

Rich Fitzgerald

President of Council

Attest.

John Mascio

Chief Clerk of Council



County of Alegheny

101 COURTHOUSE ◆ 436 GRANT STREET PITTSBURGH, PA 15219 PHONE (412) 350-6500 ◆ FAX (412) 350-6512

January 20, 2004

Honorable President and Members Allegheny County Council 119 Courthouse Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear Council Members:

Please find the attached resume of Barbara D. Logan, whom I am recommending for appointment to the Carnegie Library Board.

This board provides for the creation and maintenance of free public libraries within the City. The Board also acquires grants or gifts, enters into contracts, purchases, sells, leases, mortgages and otherwise acquires or disposes of real or personal property. Ms. Logan will fill a vacancy on the Carnegie Library Board. Her term will end on December 31, 2007.

Ms. Logan has served as a member of the Mt. Lebanon Public Library Board of Trustees, and also in various capacities as a Friend of Mt. Lebanon Public Library. Also, Ms. Logan has received her undergraduate degree from the University of Michigan, and a Masters degree from the University of Toledo.

I appreciate your consideration, and ask you to act on this appointment as quickly as possible. Ms. Logan will make herself available for review before the appropriate committee if members of Council wish to speak with her.

Dan Onorato

Sincerely

CC: Barbara D. Logan

Barbara D. Logan 838 Valleyview Road Pittsburgh, PA 15243-1020

(412) 344-6691

January 19, 2004

Hon. Dan Onorato Chief Executive - Allegheny County County Office Building Pittsburgh, PA 15222

Dear Dan:

I apply herewith for appointment to The Carnegie Library of Pittsburgh Board. I have a deep interest in public libraries and their welfare and regard The Carnegie Library as one of the great assets of this region. I believe that the Library is under-appreciated as a cultural institution, never having had the status or level of support enjoyed by the remaining portions of The Carnegie Institute. Now, public funding has been reduced, and Library patrons will be confronted with a reduction in essential services. Clearly, creative thinking and resourcefulness are needed. My qualifications include:

- Mt Lebanon Commissioner since 1996
- Member of Mt. Lebanon Public Library Board of Trustees, including 2 terms as President
- President Friends of Mt Lebanon Public Library
- Commission liaison to Mt. Lebanon Public Library
- Helped raise 1.4 Million dollars privately to reconstruct Library physical plant
- Founded annual Garden Tour to raise funds for Library
- Initiated preview gala for annual book sale

I hold a B.A. in English from the University of Michigan and an M.A. in English from the University of Tolcdo. I look forward to hearing favorably from you soon. My address and telephone number are noted above.

Sincerely,

Barbara D. Logan

e-mail: rllogan@mindspring.com



OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNCIL County of

ROOM 119 • 436 GRANT STREET • PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15219 412.350.6490 • 412.350.6499 (FAX)

RICH FITZGERALD

DISTRICT 11 PRESIDENT

WAYNE FONTANA

DISTRICT 12 VICE-PRESIDENT

JOHN DEFAZIO AT-LARGE

DAVE FAWCETT AT-LARGE

RON FRANCIS, JR. DISTRICT 1

JAN REA DISTRICT 2

TOM SHUMAKER DISTRICT 3

DOUG PRICE DISTRICT 4

VINCE GASTGEB DISTRICT 5

JOAN CLEARY DISTRICT 6

CHARLES MARTONI

DISTRICT 8

C.L. JABBOUR DISTRICT 9

WILLIAM RUSSELL ROBINSON

DISTRICT 10

BRENDA FRAZIER

DISTRICT 13

JOE CATANESE CHIEF OF STAFF

JOHN MASCIO CHIEF CLERK

January 29, 2004

Barbara D. Logan 838 Valleyview Road Pittsburgh, PA 15243-1020

Dear Ms. Logan:

This is to inform you that Council President Rich Fitzgerald, Chairperson of Council's Committee on Appointment review, has scheduled an Appointment Review Committee Meeting for 4:30 Wednesday, February 12, 2004 in Conference Room One, 119 County Courthouse.

The Councilman requested your presence at the meeting to discuss your nomination for appointment to the Carnegie Library Board. He indicated that those of you that were nominated for reappointment should be prepared to answer questions including how long you have served on the board, your biggest accomplishments on that board, and what you envision your future goals to be if reappointed.

Those of you that are new nominees should be prepared to answer questions relative to your background and qualifications and what you hope to accomplish if appointed.

If you have any questions regarding this please contact me at 412-350-6495.

Sincerely,

John Mascio Chief Clerk

Allegheny County Council



OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNCIL County of

ROOM 119 ◆ 436 GRANT STREET ◆ PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15219 412.350.6490 • 412.350.6499 (FAX)

RICH FITZGERALD

DISTRICT 11 PRESIDENT

WAYNE FONTANA

DISTRICT 12 VICE-PRESIDENT

JOHN DEFAZIO

AT-LARGE

DAVE FAWCETT AT-LARGE

RON FRANCIS, JR.

DISTRICT 1

JAN REA DISTRICT 2

TOM SHUMAKER

DISTRICT 3

Doug Price DISTRICT 4

VINCE GASTGEB DISTRICT 5

JOAN CLEARY DISTRICT 6

CHARLES MARTONI

DISTRICT 8

C.L. JABBOUR

DISTRICT 9

WILLIAM RUSSELL ROBINSON

DISTRICT 10

BRENDA FRAZIER

DISTRICT 13

Chief Clerk

JOE CATANESE CHIEF OF STAFF

JOHN MASCIO CHIEF CLERK

February 18, 2004

Barbara D. Logan 838 Valleyview Road Pittsburgh, PA 15243-1020

Dear Ms. Logan:

This is to inform you that Council President Rich Fitzgerald, Chairperson of Council's Committee on Appointment review, has scheduled an Appointment Review Committee Meeting for 5:00 Thursday, February 26, 2004 in Conference Room One, 119 County Courthouse.

The Councilman requested your presence at the meeting to discuss your nomination for appointment to the Carnegie Library Board. He indicated that those of you that were nominated for reappointment should be prepared to answer questions including how long you have served on the board, your biggest accomplishments on that board, and what you envision your future goals to be if reappointed.

Those of you that are new nominees should be prepared to answer questions relative to your background and qualifications and what you hope to accomplish if appointed.

If you have any questions regarding this please contact me at 412-350-6495.

John Mascio

Sincerely,

Allegheny County Council



RICH FITZGERALD, PRESIDENT

County of Allegheny

ROOM 119 • 436 GRANT STREET • PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15219 412.350.6575 • 412.350.6499 (FAX) RFITZGERALD@COUNTY.ALLEGHENY.PA.US

March 4, 2004

Barbara D. Logan 838 Valleyview Road Pittsburgh, PA 15243-1020

Dear Ms. Logan:

This is to inform you that at the Regular Meeting of Council held on March 2, 2004, Council approved your appointment to serve as a member of the Carnegie Library Board for a term to expire December 31, 2007.

Congratulations on your appointment.

Sincerely,

Rich Fitzgerald, President District 11 Representative

RF:maa